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Newsletter 32              Week beginning 3rd June 2019 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

IN THE NEWS 
Year 3 Music 
Year 3 have been busy rehearsing this week for the Junior Music Festival at the Cliffs next 
Tuesday! They are sounding wonderful and you will be in for a treat. Please remember, if you 
have ordered tickets, they are ready for you to collect in the office. A ParentMail has gone out 
with final reminders about the performance. 
 
Father’s Day 
Our fantastic PTA are running a Father’s Day shop at the end of next week so that your children 
can buy gifts for the special men in their lives. If you would like them to buy a gift, please send 
them in with money and a named carrier bag on Thursday or Friday. 

 

CELEBRATE 
 

 
Montgomerie Mentions: Layla, Elsie, Tyreese, Ollie, Louie, Archie L, Archie H, Paul, Evie, 

Lois, Chloe, Chloe 

VIP Lunchers:  Isabella and Amani 

3PR Winners:   Y3 

ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

EYFS 95.42% Below national 

Class 1 97.92% Above national 

Class 2 95.58% Below national 

Class 3 97.08% Below national 

Class 4 93.97% Below national 

Class 5 90.42% Below national 

Class 6 91.67% Below national 
Whole School to 
date 95.75% Below national 

Weekly average 94.47% Below national 

 

Class 
1 

MORE NEWS 
Fairplay / Wetplay 
This weekend, Mrs Amran, Miss Moss, Mrs Bailey and myself shall we accompanying some very 
excited Year 5s on their residential to Fairplay House in Wickham Bishops. Fingers crossed for 
some sunshine and let us hope that it does not rain all weekend! Regardless, we are sure to 
have a great time! 
 
Reception places 
If you know of anyone who is unhappy with their child’s Reception place for September, we still 
have a couple of places left for September 2019. Please ask them to make contact and I will 
happily give them a tour around our lovely school.  

Have a wonderful weekend all! Let’s hope the sun shines! 
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